
Apr. 21, 2025 
  
Dear Superintendents and BOCES leaders, 
  
For today’s update, I am sharing a reminder about the Title VI assurance options available 
for school districts that I mentioned in my April 17 message for districts. First and 
foremost, it is important that you work with your general counsel to determine what - if any 
- approach you might want to consider. 
  
As I shared last week, I will be signing the OMB-approved civil rights assurances and 
submitting a letter that says I take this action for all of us. I will also note that all districts 
annually assure Title VI compliance through the consolidated application for ESEA.  
  
Across the country, local education agencies (LEAs) and state education agencies (SEAs) 
are taking varied approaches, including: 
(1) not signing any new assurances and taking no action;  
(2) declining to sign any assurances, but submitting a letter in response;  
(3) signing the original April 3 certification with no qualification,  
(4) signing the April 3 certification with a written qualification or comment,  
(5) re-submitting an existing certification or assurance that the LEA or SEA previously 
submitted to the federal government, or  
(6) signing the most recent version of the civil rights assurances that did go through the 
proper OMB approval process.  
  
If you choose to submit something from the above list, please send this to us by April 23 so 
we can collect your response and include it with our communication to OCR on April 24. If 
you would like to discuss, please feel free to reach out.   
  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Susana Córdova 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cde.state.co.us%2Fcdecomm%2Fcommissionerupdate-20250417&data=05%7C02%7CGebhart_M%40cde.state.co.us%7C32a936dea9064f76242708dd812bc998%7Ca751cfc81f9a4edb83709f1c6d4bea5a%7C0%7C0%7C638808747306428035%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=blu2WQbpLhNQBInFiwc1O8IT76FGIT2Hxe17lF%2BnRE0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fomb.report%2Ficr%2F202404-1870-001%2Fdoc%2F141488600&data=05%7C02%7CGebhart_M%40cde.state.co.us%7C32a936dea9064f76242708dd812bc998%7Ca751cfc81f9a4edb83709f1c6d4bea5a%7C0%7C0%7C638808747306442823%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4CdlvCVeROBVFsqMCgiMql%2BPK2b6dkqshiJGQTg%2FES4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ed.gov%2Fmedia%2Fdocument%2Freminder-of-legal-obligations-undertaken-exchange-receiving-federal-financial-assistance-and-request-certification-under-title-vi-and-sffa-v-harvard-april-3&data=05%7C02%7CGebhart_M%40cde.state.co.us%7C32a936dea9064f76242708dd812bc998%7Ca751cfc81f9a4edb83709f1c6d4bea5a%7C0%7C0%7C638808747306457670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gUz3hYZBed0Sdt%2FodPNZbEXS7ceL%2BxzTEjeKoRkRKO0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fomb.report%2Ficr%2F202404-1870-001%2Fdoc%2F141488600&data=05%7C02%7CGebhart_M%40cde.state.co.us%7C32a936dea9064f76242708dd812bc998%7Ca751cfc81f9a4edb83709f1c6d4bea5a%7C0%7C0%7C638808747306472482%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k3SI1saenoxTjCHkJToR4APb7zReQugpksNUmHr%2BUKg%3D&reserved=0

